

Dear Friends,

We hope this letter finds you in good health and blessed. Here, in Puebla, we have had a lot of rain, which has been good for our fields! At the Tree of Life Center they are planting hibiscus flowers (jamaica) in the biggest field and squash and corn in the terraces.

We continue with the Regional Meetings for our health promotors too. Here we share some of the activities the GYTTE crew have had:

 The staff and groups began to work on Alejo's house last fall. Now, it is finished. He, his wife and his daughter are very grateful.





• The GYTTE staff was invited to participate in a farm market. They talked about the Dry Composting Toilet and other appropriate technologies with 180 people. The board of this market built two dry toilets for the use of people who visit them; our staff helped teach them so they could do this work.



• In the second week of May we started our spring-summer Regional Meetings. Our Health Promotors have learned another theme to reinforce their health knowledge. In these classes they learn about the effects of sugar and fats on our health. We



have already had 5 meetings. We will have one more this week at the Tree of Life Center and the last one by zoom.







 During June, the Center's staff worked on replacing the hoses in the water system. The hoses had many leaks throughout the system. Therefore, they needed to be replaced. No doubt, a lot of work.





• One of the best ways to spread our teaching is by example. Alejo shared the Dry Composting Toilet appropriate technology with his neighbor and he decided to build his own toilet. GYTTE staff gave them a workshop and together they built the toilet.

 Another one of the activities we have at the Tree of Life Center is a one-day workshop that teaches about appropriate technologies. We have had many of them.



These are some of our activities we have been carrying out since our last newsletter. We appreciate all the support you provide.

In Christ,

Nan, Miguel, Cata, Clara and all our GYTTE staff